
 

 

 

16/3/20 

 

Supporting and preparing your child for Y6 Standard Assessment Tests (SATs) 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Usually we would invite you to an information session in the school hall to discuss the upcoming 

tests in a little more detail and how best you can support and prepare your child over the next 

coming months, however under the current circumstances we are unable to. 

 

We will try our best to communicate this information by letter, however if you would like to speak 

to use regarding the statutory assessments we will happily do so. 

 

Attached is a list of tried and tested useful websites which the children can use to support their 

home learning. We would usually share with you some test papers however, as we are unable to 

do so there is a link to where they can be accessed online. Please leave 2019 alone, as we will use 

this as an assessment tool. The children have already began familiarising themselves with the 

structure and layout of the questions and tests. 

 

The children also have their CGP Revision/Targeted question books which we have been setting 

homework in. An excellent opportunity to have some extra support with work in these is our weekly 

‘Boost Crew’ club where we as teachers are on hand to offer tailored individual support. 

 

We are unable to comment on what the next few weeks have instore however, we are in a good 

position to continue our learning, both in school and remotely. At present SATs week is expected 

to commence on Monday 11th of May with the timetable for the week on the reverse of this letter. 

 

As teachers, we are very aware that this time of year can be one of stress and heightened anxiety 

for both yourselves and your children. We have worked closely with the children regarding their 

wellbeing and have attached a document on how best to support them at home. 

 

As stated earlier, if you have any questions or concerns we will be happy to return phone calls. 

 

 

 

 

Mr Peck     Mr Stanlake 

 
 

 



 

 

 


